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BILL TOPIC: OBSOLETE REPORTING DEPT HEALTH CARE POLICY & FINANCING

Fiscal Impact Summary FY 2016-2017 FY 2017-2018

State Revenue

State Expenditures Minimal workload reduction.

Appropriation Required: None.

Future Year Impacts: Ongoing minimal workload reduction.

Summary of Legislation

The bill repeals the requirements that the Department of Health Care Policy and
Financing (HCPF) submit reports to the General Assembly on the following topics:

pediatric health care quality performance measures;

prevention of coding errors;

managed care quality;

pharmacy utilization;

Children's Basic Health Plan (CHP+) contractors;

comprehensive medical plan;

medical premiums under the federal Ticket to Work and Work Incentive Improvements
Act of 1999; and

* CHP+ annual savings.

State Expenditures

The bill reduces workload in HCPF by a minimal amount by eliminating these reports.
Some of these reports deal with programs that no longer exist or startup planning for programs that
have already been implemented. For other reports, information has been incorporated into
different state or federal reports. While elimination of these obsolete reports will reduce workload
by a minimal amount, no adjustment in appropriations to HCPF is required at this time.
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Effective Date

The bill takes effect August 10, 2016, if the General Assembly adjourns on May 11, 2016,
as scheduled, and no referendum petition is filed.
State and Local Government Contacts

Health Care Policy and Financing Office of Information Technology

The revenue and expenditure impacts in this fiscal note represent changes from current law under the bill for each fiscal
year. For additional information about fiscal notes, please visit: www.colorado.gov/fiscalnotes.



